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DISTRICT #142 
SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE EXTENDED 

 

 

Due to the on-going issues surrounding the Coronavirus pandemic, the 

District has decided to extend the deadline to April 15th.  All submissions must 

be postmarked by that date.  In addition, we will waive the requirement to 

have a local officer sign the application - we are able to confirm eligibility at 

the District office.   

 

We encourage all members to participate and wish everyone good luck! 

 

     Fraternally,  

 

 

 

David Supplee 
PRESIDENT-DIRECTING  

GENERAL CHAIR  

DS/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


